
Attachment 5 (UPE03001) (June 26/27, 2025 Special City Council Public Hearing meeting) 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: MA Minister <Minister.MunicipalAffairs@gov.ab.ca> 
Date: Fri, Jun 27, 2025 at 4:30 PM 
Subject: RE: CRL extension confirmation 
To: lisa.holmes@edmonton.ca <lisa.holmes@edmonton.ca> 
 
 
Hello, 
  
We expect all partners involved in the MOU to abide by its terms.  
  
If this were to change, government would have no choice but to reconsider its support for any 
CRL extension. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dan Williams, ECA 
Minister of Municipal Affairs 
  
 
 


